
 
 

 
 
 
July 5, 2023  
 
 

Woodstock City Council, 

 

Cycles of Life for Supportive Transitional Living, annual Food Drive "Fill the Bus", is taking place 
at No Frills Store on Norwich Ave in Woodstock on Saturday, August 12, from 8 a.m. - 1p.m. A 
bus will then drive to Tillsonburg and the event will be finished by approximately 2:30p.m. At 
this time, a bus will be unloaded and return to Woodstock. 

We would like to continue this event annually, on the 2nd Saturday in August, with the support 
of Woodstock City Council. 

The event organizers are looking for the approval of a City of Woodstock Transit bus and driver. 
City of Woodstock Transit staff have reviewed and approved (pending Council approval).   
 
 
Your support was greatly appreciated last year and we hope to continue our collaboration to 
help with food security today and in the future. 
 

Please advise. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Cycles of Life for Supportive Transitional Living 

Mary Jane Phillips & Tim Smith 

 

mjp.pscol@gmail.com, 519-533-8954 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mjp.pscol@gmail.com

